
 
The Bellingham Promise:  

2012 Strategic Planning Process 
 

Beginning in 2012, Bellingham Public Schools will engage students, staff, families and the community in The 
Bellingham Promise, a strategic planning process. As a school district and Bellingham community, we want to 
collectively engage in building a promise for all students, regardless of zip code or other circumstances, to 
graduate as exceptional scholars with strong character and ready for the world.  
 
The Bellingham Promise Building Blocks 


